Dear Editors and Reviewers,

Thanks for your precious time and efforts. We have added performance measures in both tables as
reviewer suggested. PMID and DOl numbers are also added to references. As it is a lengthy article
with elaborate description of the topic, we kindly request you to publish the manuscript under
‘Review’ section rather than under ‘Minireview’ section. Your kind invitation by email (Invitation
Manuscript ID: 04092219) was also to submit a ‘Review article’ not for a ‘minireview’ article.

Thanking you in advance,

With Warm Regards & Best Wishes,

Dr. FADL H VEERANKUTTY

CONSULTANT - GASTROINTESTINAL & LIVER TRANSPLANT SURGERY
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